
To All Parents/Guardians of Students in the Rogers City District Boundary: 
 
This is to notify you that Rogers City Area Schools finds children with disabilities that 
are entitled to special education services.  If you feel as if your child has a disability that 
affects their learning and/or behavior and could benefit from an Individualized Education 
Plan, please contact me at 989-734-9100 Ext. 402.   
 
 
Steven M. Kowalski 
Federal Programming and Funds Director 
 
08/15/25 


